

Homework Week of May 30, 2017
Dear Parents,
           Field Day is on Thursday.  Please make sure that your child wears his/her field day/spring festival t-shirt.  Also, please apply sunscreen at home.
           Spring Festival is on Friday.  Your child needs to wear his/her field day/spring festival t-shirt again on Friday.
[bookmark: _GoBack]           Just a reminder that all 3 days NEXT week are half days.  Our last day of school is June 7th.
     There will not be any homework this week.  Enjoy some outside time.  Hopefully the weather will get a little nicer.
     Have a wonderful week!
Mrs. Richie 
                                

